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October 15, 1980

Docket Nos. 50-295
and 50-304

;
1.-

Mr. J. S. Abel
Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company .

Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

Dear Mr. Abel:.

We have reviewed Mr. People's letter of November 6,1979 concerning
inadvertent safety injection during surveillance testing at Zion
Unit Nos. 1 and 2. We. find that your response adequately addresses the
concerns stated in our September 21, 1979 letter (which enclosed our
June 26,1979 letter) and, therefore, we consider the matter resolved
for your facility.

Sincerely,

kVagh
Operating Reactors Br ch #1
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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Mr. J. S. Abel
Commonwealth Edison Company -2- Octcher 15, 1980-
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| cc: ' Robert v. V 11en Esquire
109 North Le,- orn Street!

_

Chicago, . II . nois 60602

s Dr. Cecil Lue-Hing
Director.of Research and Development
Metropolitan Sanitary District -

of Greater Chicago
100 East Erie Street
Chicago,. Illinois 60611-

Zion-Benton Public Library District
2600 Emmaus Avenue
Zion, Illinois 60099

,

.
Mr. Phillip P. Steptoe

{
Isham, Lincoln and Beale
Counselors at Law
One First Natio'nal Plaza
42nd Floor
Chicago, Illinois 60603

Susan N. Sekuler, Esquire
;
- Assistant Attorney. General

Environmental Control Division
188 West Randolph Street, Suite 2315
Chicago, Illinois 60601

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspectors Office
105 Shiloh Blvd.
Zion, Illinois 60099
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